
Twin Cities Creation Science Association 

www.tccsa.tc                      Serving the Twin Cities since 1973 

May 2023 Vol. 49,  No. 5 

FIND US ON THE WEB   www.tccsa.tc 
Dave Johnson, President david-johnson@usfamily.net 

Alan K. Walker, Secretary alankentwalker@gmail.com 

Byron Twiss, Treasurer       byrontwiss@msn.com 

Ross Olson, Webmaster ross@rossolson.org 
Russ McGlenn, Adventure Safaris   dakotamacmcglenn@gmail 

Coming Up (Lord Willing) 

Jun. 20—Glen Collins—Progress to Theory of 
Everything 

July 18—Glen Collins—Artificial Intelligence and 
Real Stupidity 

Aug. 15—Spike Psarris—Distant Starlight & Biblical 
Creation 

Sep. 19—Russ McGlenn—Oil Is a Renewable 

Supernatural Selection  
Tuesday May 16, 2023, 7:30 PM, Univ. of Northwestern, Totino Fine Arts Center, Room F2106 

Brian Young is returning to TCCSA with another talk that you will want to hear.  

Most of us have heard of "natural selection" but very few have heard of "super"natural 
selection. This is the most recent and up-to-date information that destroys the very 

foundations of what we have been taught about evolution and takes even Creationists 
"outside of the box" of their previous thinking. Processes thought to take long periods of 
time are now being seen in just hours and the cause is clearly unnatural. This is a must see 
for every parent and child to help understand the world around us from a Biblical perspective 
and to discern the volumes of false information coming at us about evolution, not just in 
science class but in every subject.  

We will also see and hear about a new Creation Museum in Nebraska and give another 
reason for a field trip to a state that has some amazing things to see.  

Updates at www.tccsa.tc All meetings free and open to the public. 

In the beginning God created the heavens 

and the earth. Genesis 1:1 

Have you considered… 

 ...From the black plague burial pits of Europe, scientists have found what helped 

individuals to survive the Bubonic plague. The Black Death or Bubonic plague killed up to half the population 

of Europe during the mid-1300s.  It seems that if a person had the mutated gene ERAP2, they were “40% likely 

to survive the plague”. This mutated gene was passed on to future generations. 

You may say, look a helpful mutation! But there is a downside, this plague-resisting gene is linked to auto-

immune diseases such as Crohn’s disease. Auto-immune diseases attack one’s own body causing serious health 

problems. Evolution teaches that mutations were involved from one cell evolving into a person. Yet, science has 

found that 99% of mutations are NOT beneficial. Yes, those with this mutated gene survived the Black Death 

but now deal with auto-immune diseases. Who would have thought that the Black Death of 700 years ago is still 

affecting our health! 

Black Death 700 years ago affects your health now. James Gallagher. October 20, 2022. Accessed 4/17/2023 

https://www.bbc.com/news/health-63316538 

http://tccsa.tc/fair/index.html
https://www.bbc.com/news/health-63316538


TCCSA's STATEMENT OF BELIEF 

We believe in God: The Father, Son and Holy Spirit.  We believe that the Bible is the inspired Word of God, and that all of its assertions are 

historically and scientifically true in the original autographs; this means that the account of origins in Genesis is a factual presentation of actual 

historical truths. We believe that the origin of matter and all basic types of living things, including man, came about through direct creative acts of 

God during the six-day creation week described in Genesis.  Whatever biological changes have occurred since the creation week have accomplished 

only changes within the created kinds.  We believe that the great flood described in Genesis, commonly referred to as the Noachian Flood, was an 

historic event, world-wide in extent and effect.  We accept the account of the special creation of Adam and Eve as the first man and woman.  Their 

subsequent fall into sin, by disobedience of God's direct command, is the basis for our belief in the necessity of a Savior for all mankind.  Therefore, 

we believe that Jesus Christ is our Lord and only Savior and that personal faith in Him is necessary for salvation.  

 

  I want to become a member of TCCSA and I subscribe to the Statement of Belief.                          

        (Calendar year membership dues are $20.00. Students do not pay dues.)                                                      

 

  I want to renew my membership in TCCSA (note dues above).                                                                 
  
  Mail newsletter                                  E-mail newsletters and updates                                                        
 

 

  I want to make a donation to help promote Creation Science. 

  TCCSA ___________________Adventure Safaris____________________ 
 

NAME__________________________________________________E-Mail__________________________________________PHONE_________________________ 

 
STREET___________________________________________________________CITY/STATE/ZIP_____________________________________________________ 

E-Mail:  david-johnson@usfamily.net 
 

Mail:    TCCSA 

           6300 Georgia Ave. N.  

           Brooklyn Park, MN 55428-2526 

 

 

 

 

 

We’re on Facebook www.facebook.com/pages/TCCSA/110571272303973?ref=ts  
TCCSA is on Instagram: @tccsa_tc and on Twitter: @TCCSA_TC. TCCSA programs 
are on YouTube & Rumble—links at www.tccsa.tc. DVDs are also available 

A bit of TCCSA history 
TCCSA was started in 1973 but we have almost no information from the first 3 years. The first document 

regarding meetings lists the Nov. 8, 1975 meeting with Dr. Donald Chittick of Newberg, OR presenting  

Creation Model Workshop for Teachers. 

The second listing on Jan. 20, 1976 was a family night with the Moody Science Films Living Waters and Red 

River of Life. Those Moody films are still available with excellent information and very well done. 

On Feb. 17, 1976 they had a Danish-pastry Dessert Fellowship with Rev. Walter Lang narrating the filmstrip 

on locating Noah’s Ark. 

Looks like they had a variety of programs with at least some located at Northwestern College but at the old 

campus. In 1977 they had a couple meetings at Viking Village with a meal. 

http://www.facebook.com/pages/TCCSA/110571272303973?ref=ts
http://tccsa.tc/fair/index.html

